
Next	Steps	in	the	Dismissal	Process	as	of	June	2017	

Status	 Disaffiliation	Steps	Taken	to	Date	

√	 CPC	Session	requested	National	Capital	Presbytery	(NCP)	Leadership	Council	
(LC)	send	a	delegation	to	Session	to	address	concerns	of	the	Session	and	
congregation	about	General	Assembly	actions.	

√	 Session	requested	a	second	delegation	to	discuss	the	remaining	distress	
leading	to	conversation	on	the	possibility	of	leaving	the	PCUSA	

√	 Session	requested	the	appointment	of	a	Discernment	Team	from	Presbytery	
to	consult	with	the	Session	and	congregation	over	a	period	of	several	
months	to	consider	options	and	discern	whether	to	seek	dismissal.	

√			 The	Discernment	Team	in	consultation	with	the	Session	concluded	that	CPC	
wished	to	request	dismissal	from	PCUSA	and	recommended	to	the	
Leadership	Council	that	an	informational	meeting	of	the	congregation	be	
held	so	that	the	congregation	can	take	an	advisory	vote	on	whether	to	
request	dismissal.	The	LC	has	not	yet	responded	to	the	request	to	schedule	
the	advisory	vote.	

		 LC	provided	CPC	Session	with	the	terms	it	has	set	for	the	allocation	of	assets	
to	NCP.	Session	accepted	these	terms	and	is	awaiting	a	response	from	LC.	

		 Next	Steps	in	the	Process:	

		 Public	notice	will	be	given	to	all	active	members	of	the	congregation	in	
advance	of	the	informational	meeting	during	which	the	advisory	vote	is	
taken	

		 If	no	less	than	60%	of	active	membership	votes	and	no	less	than	80%	of	
those	individuals	vote	to	request	dismissal,	then	Leadership	Council	will	
bring	the	outcome	to	NCP	along	with	the	agreement	on	the	allocation	of	
assets	to	the	next	presbytery	meeting	for	a	final	up	or	down	vote.	

		 Clerk	of	Session	will	provide	Presbytery	the	contact	information	for	any	
members	who	wish	to	stay	in	the	PCUSA	

		 Once	CPC	is	dismissed	from	PCUSA	we	will	join	ECO	

		

	


